

Newsletter

FRANKLIN PHONETIC SCHOOL Franklinphoneticschool.com



March 25th, 2021 FRANKLIN FALCONS "2011 Blue Ribbon School"

Every Friday is early release

Apr 1^{st} -2nd Early release parent teacher

conferences

May 17th-21st Early release days

May 21st Last day of school/report cards

Staff resumes are available for all to view in the Jr. High office.

Remember that you can access your child's grade through Family Link.

Breakfast and lunch are free to all students.

2019-2020 Yearbooks still available- email Ms. Post at robinpost@fppspv.net-discounted price-\$15.00 while supplies last. 2020-2021 Yearbooks are available.



Parent-teacher conferences April 1st and 2nd. Conferences are phone/online only. Please email your teacher directly to set up a conference. For Jr. High, please email the teacher you wish to speak to.

Early release April 1st – 2nd for parent-teacher conferences.



Parents: Due to safety concerns, please do not drop off and pick up your child/children at Big5 or Circle K.